
HOMER TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING  

 

11/30/23 

 

Members present: Varner, Van Wert, Pruiett, Turk, Johnson, Lee 

 

Members absent: Norton 

 

Supervisor Varner opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Bids for solid waste collection were discussed. 

 

Motion  to approve the 5 year contract for Waste and Recycling Collection from Priority Waste 

as presented was approved. 

 

No other business was discussed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Todd Lee, Clerk 

 

 


